
From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: 8/17/2012 3:00:53 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: En Banc on Corporate Sustainability 

Hello, 

On Tuesday, August 21st, the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) will host an En 
Banc on corporate sustainability programs for California's investor-owned utilities (lOUs). 

This En Banc is an effort by CPUC President, Michael Pecvey to highlight what sustainability 
is, and what the challenges and opportunities are so we can make the practice of sustainability 
an integrated part of all our policies and business practices. 

All five CPUC Commissioners will be in attendance for this En Banc. 

Click on this link for the agenda and other information 
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/energy/Climate+Change/CPUC_Sustainable_Utilities_En_Banc.hi 

Please join us if your schedule permits. 

Regards, 

Marzia Zafar 

Interim Director, Policy & Planning Division 
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